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To All Branches with BT Members

Dear Colleague,
BT Pension Review - BT Documentation

Further to LTB 616/2017 please find attached for information the following documentation
which has been issued by BT as part of the pension consultation.

Consultation document for BT Pension Scheme Team Members.

Consultation document for the BT Retirement Saving Scheme.

e Document on the Section C Court case that will be sent to BTPS Section C members only.
e Copies of covering letters sent to different categories of staff.

a) This includes a letter to BTPS Section A members. Section A is out of scope of the
review.

b) References in this document to GAD refer to TUPE arrangements made in line with
advice from the Government Actuaries Department.

e Consultation for BT Pension Scheme Managers and those in the New Reward Framework.

Copy of a BT Question and Answer document.

Yours sincerely,

Andy Kerr
Deputy General Secretary (T&FS)
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